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The  August 5th meeting was held at the SHED w/21 members present! 

President Chuck Klim bought the meeting to order, followed by the flag salute.   

Secretary Mary Muys read off the minutes from last months meeting.  

Treasurer Kevin Hendershot read off the few bills we had to pay, Bill Castimore made a motion to pay the bills 
and Dick Muys 2nd the motion. Kevin then read off the account balances in both the General account and the 
Raffle account. There was no change in the balance of the Raffle Account and there were three deposits made 
to the General Account...one of which was $200 received from Steve Boutilette for the purchase of a small en-
gine from the club and 2 new memberships.  

New Business: Chuck mentioned this year our Christmas Party will be on December 15th a Wednesday, as the 
weekends are booked for the winter months.   

We then held an election for the open Vice President position, which has been covered by Blace Flatt and Rich 
Muys Sr. as temps, since Paul Havens passed earlier this year. Voting ballots were handed out to all the mem-
bers present and Brian Kardos was nominated and elected our new Vice President with the majority of the 
votes.    

Fair News:  This year we purchased 9 sweatshirts to see how they would sell at the fair and a question was put 
out to all members on how much to charge as we paid $26 for each.  Members agreed to sell them for $35 dol-
lars.  Mary did take orders at our last meeting in July for anyone who would like to order a sweatshirt for them-
selves. The zipper hooded sweatshirts are $31 and the pull-over sweatshirts are $26 to members.  Another or-
der will be taken at the next meeting. We purchased a lot more brooms, both medium and small handle and the 
members were asked how much to charge for these. It was agreed to sell the large and medium brooms for $15 
and to sell the child’s broom for $12.  NOTE: A lot were sold during fair week! 

The raffles will include the American Girl doll, John Deere tractor and the handmade quilt, with the drawing go-
ing off on Saturday...the last day of the Fair. 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Rich Muys and Andy Mackey 2nd the motion. 

 

Our next meeting will be on September 9th 2021 at 6PM at the SHED and will  

include our Pot-Luck Picnic...see Page 6 for details! 



We would once again like to thank all members who, in the weeks leading up to the event, put in the extra time and effort 

to make it all possible...and also those who, during the FAIR, put in long HOT hours manning the shed and shared our inter-

est in antique engines, tractors and equipment with the public! 
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August 7th thru 14th  
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Congradulations too:  

Miss Green Township 

Jennifer Ahmad 
2021 Queen of the Fair 

Who stopped by the SHED to say HELLO and to pick-up a bag of peanuts! 

The raffle sales for the John Deere ride-on 
tractor, hand-made quilt and American Girl 
doll went well...as did the shirt, hat, broom 

and sweat shirt sales! 
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Peanut sales went  
exceptionally well! 



  

           Telephone: 973/383-1717 

  A large variety of Automotive Parts, Paint, Tools, Batteries,  

Farm & Implement Parts, Bailing Twine, & Hydraulic Hoses! 

          Monday-Friday: 7:00 A.M. -  5:00 P.M. 

  Saturday: 8:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. 

           Lafayette Auto Parts Supply 

       17 Morris Farm Road      

               Lafayette, NJ 07848 
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NJAE&MC—Upcoming Events 
 

Next meeting: 

September 9th at the SHED. 

It will start at 6 PM...an hour earlier than normal! 
 

It will include our annual end of summer “POT-LUCK Picnic...hot dogs and 
hamburgers will be provided by the club ...please bring side dishes, deserts 

and beverages and coordinate these with  Linda Klim ...phone # 862/354-1136 
 

Christmas Party: 

December  15th a Wednesday 

CART SPONSORS FOR 2021 
Campbell’s Small Engine 

Ideal Farm & Garden Center 

Lafayette Auto Parts Supply 

Montague Tool & Supply 

Newton Auto Body 

Solar Tire 

Tire King 

Wilson Coal & Supply 

Please patronize them and encourage your 
friends and family to do the same! 

TRIBUTE 

to  

Brian Kardos Jr. 

The right side picture 
includes Brian’s 1970 
Deere 112 tractor, which 
he was restoring at the 
time of his passing...the 
job was completed by 
his Dad, with contribu-
tions from:  

Kelmar Blasting   

and  

Hardin Auto Body 

Thank you from his family 
and the NJAE&MC! 


